
March 28, 2023 

 

Dear Family & Friends, 

It has been some time since I last provided an update. The old adage—no news is good news. 

Last week we had the first Covid-19 positive employee in many weeks. Since then, an additional 

three employees, one independent living Resident and one nursing home have tested positive. 

We are currently requiring n95 masks for all visitors, volunteers and staff along with twice 

weekly testing of staff. We pray that this is just a small bump in the road and look forward to 

celebrating the joys of Easter together as a family. 

Thank you for your continued prayers. 

Gratefully in Prayer, 

Mother Mary Vincent, lsp 

Administrator 

 


